
SURREY RIDGE HOMEOWNERS BOARD MEETING 

November 3rd, 2014 

Vice President: John Thomas 

In Attendance: Teena Gonzales, Terry Boger, Greg Smith and Monica Doyle 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The HOA received U$93.00 from donations at the Halloween event. The money will be put towards to the 

social events in the future. 

 

REPORTS FROM OTHERS BOARDS MEMBERS: 

The minutes were approved as we read with corrections. 

The HOA received notice about Proposed Amendments to the Douglas County Zoning Resolution meeting. The 

letter is attached.  

John Thomas and Teena Gonzales volunteered to chair the committee to build a sign to announce upcoming 

events.  

The fire safety and speed limit information will be posted again in the website. Therefore, we will encourage 

people to pay closer attention to those items.  

There is nothing to be reported for ACC. 

Terry Boger volunteered to be performing the secretary duties for January and February 2015.  

There were two motions proposed at this time: 

1- Terry Boger proposed posting information on septic system maintenance and well care on the website 

and in the newsletter.  Greg Smith seconded the motion. The motion was passed. 

2- Terry Boger proposed to designate a person in the board to regularly pick up the mail for the HOA, at 

least weekly and distribute it to  the proper officer. Greg Smith seconded. The motion was passed. 

Teena Gonzales volunteered to pick up the mail from now on until the end of the current board’s term. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

The next board meeting will be December 1st -  6:30 pm at Teena Gonzales’ house 

The meeting was adjourned 

Respectfully submitted, 

Monica Doyle 

 

 

 

  

   


